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His Worship Fred Eisenberger
Mayor
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West, 2nd Floor
Hamilton ON L8P4Y5

Dear Mayor Eisenberger:

Thank you for your letter of July 11, 2018, congratulating me on my appointment as Minister of
Community Safety and Correctional Services. I truly appreciate your support as I take on this
new role.

I look forward to working with ministry partners and stakeholders, including the City of Hamilton,
as our new government delivers on its commitments. As Minister, I value our partnership as we
work together to ensure the safety and security of Ontario s communities. I am excited and
honoured to represent this ministry.

Thank you for your kind words and I appreciate the time you took to provide detailed information
on the City of Hamilton. I am open and always ready to hear different ideas and feedback from
the people of Ontario. Your feedback is important. It will help our government inform its policies.
We were elected by the people of Ontario and we are listening to the people of Ontario. I am
looking forward to collaborating with you as we move forward.

Sin ferely,

Michael Tibollo
Minister
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